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Taylor Whittingslow

From: WIRELESS CALLER - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 7:57 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on Apr 8 2025 7:54 PM
Attachments: 1744167250-00002feb.mp3
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You received a new voicemail message 
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, April 8 2025 7:54 PM 

From:   

Duration: 1 minute 19 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

Yes, this is Matthew Coulter commenting on the South Auburn Street repair project 
and the Main Street repair projects Something the city definitely has a problem with 
including today that took pictures of our sidewalks being blocked Pedestrians not 
being let known where they can walk and can't walk No signage no alternative routes 
to get around construction Today, they've been doing a roofing project on Sergio's 
and the bookstore on Mill Street Mall and there's an extension ladder that you literally 
have to walk under to get down the street and that just doesn't seem right. It's very 
much of an overhead hazard. I've had this problem with the city multiple times with 
the police arriving because the people that are making the hazard think it's okay to 
make the hazard. So I would like the city to step up the city code and ADA code to 
help during these projects to have pedestrians be able to negotiate the madness 
that's going to be going on with heavy equipment and the traffic and the ripped up 
situation. Thank you very much. 
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Mailbox Capacity:   97/99 available  
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Taylor Whittingslow

From: WIRELESS CALLER - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 7:41 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on Apr 8 2025 7:38 PM
Attachments: 1744166326-00002fe6.mp3
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You received a new voicemail message 
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, April 8 2025 7:38 PM 

From:   

Duration: 52 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

Hi, this is Matthew Quilters coming on the animal shelter, and I hope the city can help 
with the county to get the new shelter built because the current Grass Valley shelter 
is very, very outdated. Close to a shooting range, close to horrific smells that are 
even more horrific for the animals there that have more glands to soak all that smell 
in. And the exercise yard that was removed when Wolf Creek Trail was built that was 
promised to be put back in on the other side of the building was never installed 
again, though still no exercise yard for the animals after all these years. Please 
consider moving the new shelter project along as quickly as possible. Thank you. 
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Taylor Whittingslow

From: WIRELESS CALLER - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 6:48 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on Apr 8 2025 6:43 PM
Attachments: 1744163019-00002fca.mp3
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You received a new voicemail message 
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, April 8 2025 6:43 PM 

From:   

Duration: 2 minutes 20 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

Hi, this is Matthew Coulter, public comment on the consent agenda. Number five is 
transportation, and the transportation system in this town is very broken. There's a 
lot of trash. The bus stops all need work, and it's very dangerous, so the combination 
of things makes it really difficult to ride the bus. You really have to want to get 
somewhere very badly to ride the bus, which I do often because I don't drive. But it 
really needs to be dealt with on many levels and the city needs to engage. I had to go 
to Caltrans over there. I'll go flat and put in a work request for them to pick up the 
trash along Wolf Creek at the Tinloy bus station because it was there for several 
years and no one would pick it up. Well, they did come within two weeks and picked 
up what was gone, but there needs to be an effort by the city to keep that piece of 
property clean along the creek very very visible it's along the waterway and it's just 
very sad to see so much trash dumped all along there with no buddy picking it up it's 
just crazy there's a lot of green waste that was even thrown off the side from the 
post office down into the creek visible from the transportation area so this is issues 
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and how people feel when they go to the bus station. Every single trash can is 
missing its lid. Oftentimes there's people camped out there, vomit on the ground, 
different things like that. So things that the city could really help in getting corrected. 
As well as bus stops, like when they put in quick quack there was supposed to be a 
bus stop put in, a cut out on the sidewalk, nothing was done. So we really haven't 
improved any of the bus stops in many, many years that I've been aware and living 
here for over 50 years. So thanks a lot. See what you can do about the transportation 
and on the community engagement specialist. I don't think we need such a thing. I 
think the city manager should be that person. He should really get out there and 
show what he's got as I hear the vehicles racing at 100 miles an hour by my house on 
Colfax Avenue. Thanks a lot. Have a good night. 
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Taylor Whittingslow

From: WIRELESS CALLER - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 6:44 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on Apr 8 2025 6:40 PM
Attachments: 1744162836-00002fc7.mp3
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You received a new voicemail message 
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, April 8 2025 6:40 PM 

From:   

Duration: 1 minute 59 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

Hello, this is Matthew Coulter making some public comments for the grass valley 
city council meeting on the 8th 6 o 'clock And the off-leash dog problem is a problem 
in grass valley A lot of people think that they are in the middle of nowhere and their 
dogs couldn't be off-leash Wherever they want to be and also defecate wherever they 
want to defecate Downtown on the mall on the synthetic field at Memorial Park It 
doesn't seem to matter. People don't have bags and don't know how to use them. 
13% of people never have ever picked up dogs before. And that's a problem because 
we have a lot more people here in town now with dogs that are just kind of running 
rampant. And we've had multiple dog attacks recently. One 82-year-old person and 
another person was life flighted, unfortunately, with a severe dog mauling. Wolf 
Creek Trail is a real problem for that. People let their dogs just go and there's no way 
to restrain an off-leash dog if it does attack a dog even if the other dog is on a leash. 
The picnic tables at Memorial Park that were took out of the veterans area when you 
were going to carve up the veterans area and make pickleball courts originally before 
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it was moved across the week, it'd be great to have those back. It'd be great to have a 
place in Memorial Park where people could gather and have group events for parties 
and such like there is over at Condon Park. I encourage everyone to join my 
Concerned Citizen Facebook page and get new daily stories about things that are 
going on here in town. And I'll call back on agenda items. Thank you. 
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